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I have checked the updated Construction Environmental Management Plan (CEMP) for the above application.
The condition to ensure bats are not impacted by the development is already covered by the Phase 4 CEMP and
the protected species documents for that phase, which were checked previously.

Comments made by Ms Sara Robin of 1 St Georges Place, York, N Yorks, YO24 1GN
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